
CITY OF NASHUA
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
FY2022 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN
FOR THE CDBG and HOME PROGRAMS

A Public Hearing will be conducted at the Aldermanic Human Affairs 
Committee meeting on December 14, 2020 at 7:00 pm related 
to development of the Annual Action Plan for the City’s CDBG and 
HOME programs (FY22: July 1, 2021-June 30, 2022). Information on 
how to join the meeting will be posted to the City’s website as part 
of the Human Affairs Committee agenda.

The CDBG Program is a resource to develop viable communities 
by providing decent housing, improving the living environment, 
and expanding economic opportunities for low-and moderate-
income persons.  The HOME program supports activities that create 
affordable housing opportunities.  

Each year the City develops an Action Plan that supports the overall 
goals outlined in the 2020 Consolidated Plan. FY22 is the second 
year of the 5-year Plan and will detail the actions, activities, and the 
specific federal and non-federal resources anticipated to be used 
during the year to address the priority needs and specific goals 
identified by the Consolidated Plan.  

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to obtain input from interested 
parties regarding the upcoming fiscal year’s priorities and needs, 
which will flow directly into the request for proposals process. By 
consulting and collaborating with other public and private entities, 
Nashua can align and coordinate community development programs 
with a range of other plans, programs and resources to achieve 
greater impact.


